SCHOOL DISTRICT 5

SOUTHEAST KOOTENAY

September 22, 2015

Dear Parents and Students:
The Ministry of Education has informed education partners and school districts of a potential data breach.

An unencrypted external hard drive which contains student data cannot be found. Ministry staff are
continuing their efforts to locate the missing hard drive.

Meanwhile, as the protection of personal information and privacy is of the utmost importance and a top
priority of school districts and the provincial government and out of an abundance of caution, the
provincial government issued a public notification today of this potential data breach.

For more information, please refer to this news release and backgrounder:
http://www2.news.gov.bc.ca/news releases 2013-2017/2015MTIC50026-001575.htm

You can also contact Service BC for more information, details below:

Victoria: 250 387-6121
Vancouver: 604 660-2421
Elsewhere in B.C.: 1-800-663-7867
Sincerely

Lynn Hauptman
Superintendent
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